
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 

 

 
6th November 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Here at Henley Bank High School, charity work and supporting others is a really important 
aspect of our school life.  
 
Between now and breaking up for the Christmas holidays, we will be supporting the local 
Food Banks and collect items to help those most in need. A crate will be housed outside 
reception for staff and students to drop off any items they wish to donate, plus students can 
also leave the items where they complete roll call. There is zero pressure for anyone to 
donate anything, as we are aware that 2020 has been a challenging year for many, but as a 
school we really wanted to support others, and educate our students on the importance of 
this.  
 
Items that we are looking to be donated are listed below and need to be in fully sealed 
packages and in date:  
 

- Tea bags/coffee/sugar 

- Long life milk  

- Soups (tins or packets) 

- Tinned beans  

- Tinned fish 

- Tinned Vegetables 

- Tinned Fruit  

- Tinned Rice Pudding  

- Squash  

- Boxes of cereal  

- Biscuits 

- Pasta  

- Rice 

- Pasta Sauce Jars   

If you would like to get involved but prefer to donate money rather than items, a ‘Food 
Bank’ tab has been added to Parent Pay which allows you to donate money which will then 
buy food for the Food Bank.  
 



  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support of Henley Bank High School and ensuring that our 
students leave as well-rounded individuals ready for the future.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Stephen Derry 
Headteacher 
 
 


